Prosecutor General
Andrei Shved
Ul. Internatsiyanalnaya 22
220030 Minsk
BELARUS




Dear Prosecutor General

I kindly ask you to release Marfa Rabkova. Until her release, please make sure that she gets the medical treatment she needs.
I got to know that she suffers from tooth ache since almost one year and that she had abdominal pain for several months.
Marfa Rabkova is a human rights activist. That is not a crime. I guess, she would also fight for your rights as well as for all human being. And human rights apply for all of us.
Please let Marfa Rabkova free.

With kind regards

